
Friends of Parkdale 

Reception Party!! 

 

 

March 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are pleased to announce the Reception party will take place on: 

Friday 22nd March at 3.30pm to 4.30pm 

Tickets will cost £3.50 and will cover the cost of a hotdog and unlimited drinks. The children 

will also receive a treat to take home. 

Children will be able to come to school in their party clothes.  Please be mindful that their choice of 

clothing must be appropriate for a fully functioning/active school day in early spring. 

Parents are asked to collect their child/children from the 

Nursery door at the end of the disco- 4.30pm prompt. 

To secure your child’s place, complete the ParentPay form by 12 noon on Friday 15th March 

remembering to indicate your food choices.  

Important Information: 

• Our hotdogs are made from chicken.  They are suitable for families that eat meat and those 

that abstain from eating pork.  If you prefer a Halal or meat free diet, please select the 

vegetarian option on the ParentPay form. 

• Please be aware of the cutoff date, it will be difficult to add any late comers to the party 

because FOP will need time to organise refreshments and adult ratios too.  Thank you for your 

understanding with the timing of the booking process. 

• Siblings must have their own individual permission slips 

Kind regards  

Friends of Parkdale 

*** Friends of Parkdale are a group of parents who organise fundraising activities, refreshments at school 

events and performances and support the school with extra activities and resources that the school budget 

can’t handle.  We are always looking for volunteers to help.  This can range from one off events during or after 

the school day, sourcing things in your own shopping time, making contacts with the local community for prizes, 

etc.  There are many ways you could help.  They meet about once a half term after school.   

If you are interested in helping or finding out more, the please say hello to Helen Mosely (parent in YR, Y2 and 

Y4) Frankie Chadwick (parent in Y4), Sonya Scott (parent in Y3 & Y4), Mr. Chell, Mrs. Chalmers or Mrs. Cooper.  

You can also reach out on friendsofparkdale@gmail.com.   

One of the perks is a reserved seat on the front row of any event you support! 
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